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I oppose SB 210, which proposes eliminating universal vote-by-mail in Oregon.  Vote 

by mail (VBM) is well established, having been used for over 25 years in our state.  

VBM expands access and increases turnout.  VBM has proven to be cost effective 

and efficient to administrate.  I am proud that Oregon was a pioneer in VBM. 

 

NO on SB 210 

 

Sincerely,  

Judith Norton 


